
 

TO ALL AFFILIATED 
NATIONAL FEDERATIONS 

 

 
Sent by email only 

 
 

Lausanne, 12 January 2022 
 
 
 
2022 UEC Congress 
 
 
 
Dear President, 
 
In accordance with the UEC Constitution, we are delighted to invite you to the 34th Congress of the 
Union Européenne de Cyclisme which will take place on 
 
 

Sunday 6th March 2022 from 09.00 to 12.30 
at the Carl Nielsen Hall 

Claus Bergs Gade 9, 5000 Odense – Denmark 
 
Please complete the National Federation registration form by following the link below 
 
https://forms.office.com/r/Dp0cpxMEyh  
 
Please return this form by 14th February 2022 
 
Please also find attached information from our hosts DCU, Sport Event Denmark and Destination Fyn 
 
The full agenda will be sent shortly. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you soon. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 

  
  
Enrico Della Casa     Alasdair MacLennan 
President  General Secretary 
 
 
 
Encl.  

https://forms.office.com/r/Dp0cpxMEyh

